Instructions to parents

Children should come in the prescribed uniform. The dress should be neat and well-ironed.
Children’s nails & hair should be trimmed at regular intervals.

Parents, please ensure that your child carries a water bottle and a box of lunch/snacks,
which should be light and without oil if possible.

Parents should label their children’s belongings like water bottles, tiffin boxes, and school
bags.

Parents should collect their children after school every day. In case persons other than
parents collecting children from School; such persons should be introduced to the School
authorities for identification purposes.

Please do not send your child to school when he is ill or suffers from fever, cold, or any
other infectious ailments.

Please inform the school authorities promptly when your child does not attend school for
any reason.

Parents, please ensure that children do not bring any fancy items, gold or electronic
gadgets, or sharpened instruments or things to school.

Your child’s progress is continuously monitored and evaluated in a scientific and
systematic way. Therefore please take note of the teachers’ comments and suggestions
on your child’s progress.

Parents willing to speak to the teachers should first meet the Counselor or in-charge and
appraise him of the purpose of such a meeting.

Parents should take note that the powers to change, alter, amend, or delete any rule or
rules rests with the Management of the School.

Regarding holidays or any notices will be sent through WhatsApp.

Term fee should be paid in June, September, and December before the 10th. The monthly
fee should be paid before the 10th of every month

Fee once paid will not be refunded under any circumstances.

A late fee of Rs.50/- will be charged for belated payments.

There will be a teacher-parent meeting once in each term. General observation records
and  Assessment reports will be shown and the child’s work will be kept on display on
that day.

Follows own textbooks, activities, and notebooks.

Finally, parents should comply with all the rules and regulations of the school that are in
force and may be amended from time to time.



